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Notice to the market 

 

Resignation of a member of the Board of Directors 

 

São Paulo, August 5th, 2022 – Cyrela Brazil Realty S.A. Empreendimentos e 
Participações (“Cyrela” or “Company”), informs its shareholders and the market 
in general that, on this date, the Company received a letter of resignation 
presented by Mr. José Guimarães Monforte to the position of independent 
member of the Board of Directors for personal reasons. 

 

Mr. José Guimarães Monforte has been an independent member of the Board of 

Directors since July 2017. The Company thanks Mr. José Guimarães Monforte for 

his efforts and significant contribution to the Company during the period in which 

he performed his duties. 

 

The Company also notes that, pursuant to art. 23 of the Bylaws, the Board of 

Directors will meet in due course to resolve on the election of a substitute 

member for Mr. José Guimarães Monforte, who will serve until the next General 

Meeting of the Company, when a new member of the Board of Directors will be 

elected to complete the mandatory course in progress. 

 

São Paulo, August 5, 2022 

 

Cyrela Brazil Realty S.A. Empreendimentos e Participações 

Miguel Maia Mickelberg – CFO and IRO 

 

 


